Messages for Remittance Advices dated April 8, 2021 – April 15, 2021
	to: eligible hospital and professional providers
	RE: 2020 Promoting Interoperability Meaningful Use Attestations

	Promoting Interoperability (formerly known as EHR) attestations for Meaningful Use - Stage 3, Payment Year 2020 for the State of Arkansas will be accepted starting October 1, 2020 through June 30, 2021.

All applications submitted by June 30, 2021 that require further review must be completed by July 31, 2021.

	to: eligible professional Providers
	RE: 2021 Promoting Interoperability Meaningful Use Attestations

	Promoting Interoperability (formerly known as EHR) attestations for Meaningful Use - Stage 3, Payment Year 2021 for the State of Arkansas will be accepted starting July 1, 2021 through October 31, 2021.

All applications submitted by October 31, 2021 that require further review must be completed by November 19, 2021.

REMINDER:  PY2021 is the final year of the Promoting Interoperability program.

	to: all Providers
	RE: ARIES Communication

	ATTENTION ALL PROVIDERS:  Over the weekend of April 10, 2021 DHS will be rolling out their new Eligibility and Determination System (ARIES) throughout the entire state.  The pilot phase and Wave 1 have previously been deployed last December and this March.  With this final statewide rollout, the state is expecting to transition just under 500K individuals to the new system.  

During this weekend, the systems for Medicaid claims processing (hospital, medical and pharmacy) will need to consume this large volume of eligibility records from the new ARIES system.  While we expect that most of the processing of these records will take place late Sunday night and early Monday morning, there is a small possibility that processing may run into Monday normal work hours.

The systems will NOT be brought down for this event, but you may experience system performance issues during this window.  Please resubmit your transactions if you experience timeout errors.


If you need this material in an alternative format such as large print, please contact the Office of Rules Promulgation at (501) 396-6428.

Thank you for your participation in the Arkansas Medicaid Program. If you have questions regarding these messages, please contact the Provider Assistance Center at 1-800-457-4454 toll-free or locally at (501) 376-2211. Remittance Advices can be found using Search Payment History on the Arkansas Medicaid Provider Portal at https://portal.mmis.arkansas.gov/ARMedicaid/Provider.
